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Mariemont Outstanding Citizen Award 
 

 

 
January 23, 2025 
 
 
 
In 1982 Mariemont Village Council recommended an annual award be given to 
“Mariemont’s Outstanding Citizen.” Since then, forty-two very deserving people 
have received this prestigious award. 
 
Any individual or organization may nominate a person(s) for this award.  
Nominations for this year’s award should be received by March 13, 2025.  They 
will then be reviewed, a selection made by previous award winners, and the 
recipient announced at the Memorial Day Celebration. 
 
We would appreciate your organization nominating a candidate for consideration 
of this year’s award.  Guidelines to be followed in selecting a nominee are 
available in the Village Office.  Attachments with expanded information are 
encouraged.  You are welcome to renominate a candidate who was previously 
nominated but not given the award. 
 
Thank you for your consideration.  I look forward to receiving your nomination 
and to seeing you at the Memorial Day Parade. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

William A. Brown 
William A. Brown 
Mayor 


